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Re:  Camden County Tourism Development Funding 
 
On behalf of the Camden County Tourism Development Authority, I am 
requesting  you provide a written report to the TDA outlining how your 
organization/event used the 2013/2014 TDA Funding.  This report should be 
received by me no later than April 30, 2014 and include the following information: 
 

 Estimated Attendance 

 Total budget showing revenues & expenditures 

 Potential Growth of Events 

 Estimated Overnight Stays 

 How TDA money was spent 
 
Please note that all future funding is dependent upon completion of this report 
and will be required for the current year.  Contact me with any questions you 
might have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Donna Stewart, 
Camden TDA Chair 
2356 US Hwy 17N 
South Mills, NC  27976 
252-771-8333 
dstewart@camdencountync.gov 
 
 


